
 
 
 
 
Darrell Determann 
1200 2nd St. SW APT 207  
Clarion, IA. 50525 
 
To 
Mark Crimmins         Board Chair 
Jesse Ulrich                College President 
Allyson Walter           Board Secretary 
 
It is with great regret that I must resign from the Iowa Central Board of Trustees.  I have 
always thought when you are serving on a board it becomes a high priority to attend the 
meetings in person.  As I have other problems to deal with and I can not give my full 
attention to the college anymore.  I have enjoyed serving 
on the board for almost 20 years and am proud of the progress we have made during 
that time.  I thank everybody for the friendship that I had during my time on the board.  
Best wishes to everybody and good luck in keeping Iowa Central the best. 
 
 
 
Darrell Determann 


